
West Plains Little League  
Minutes for April 15, 2009 

7:00 PM 

Sign in Members:  
~ The following Board Members signed-in; Dawn Schafer, Chrystal Southwick, John McCallum, John 
Paikuli, Joe Cheevers, Tricia Dormaier, Patrick Perez, Curtis Wiseman, Rob Beamer, Adam Smith and 
Mark Dixon. 

 
Treasurer Updates: 
~ Adam Smith handed out the Profit & Loss Report to the Board dated April 14, 2009. 
~ Adam Smith distributed the Balance Sheet to the Board dated April 14, 2009. $24,792.05 in checking. 
~ Adam Smith showed the Board Members the two banners for last years Regional Champions (Majors  
   Softball and Junior League Baseball). 
~ Adam Smith expressed his concerns about the lack of sponsors, any money owed by committed sponsors. 

 
Raffle Items: 
~ It was reported that everything is ready to go. 

 
Medical Lake: 
~ Medical Lake HS approached WPLL about sharing in the cost of a topping caps for the school owned fields,  
   Dora Burt, Reinking and the High School for about $2,000 total. 
~ It was moved/seconded/ and passed to pay for ½ the cost, not to exceed $1,000. 

 
All-Star Dates: 
~ Baseball 9 & 10 year olds: June 29 – July 06 at Liberty Lake (WPLL has 3

rd
 & 5

th
 draw) 

~ Baseball 10 & 11 year olds: July 3 – July 11 at Salnave (WPLL has 6
th
 draw) 

~ Baseball Majors: July 3 – July 11 at Salnave (WPLL has 8
th
 draw) 

~ Baseball Juniors: July 6 July 11 TBD (WPLL has 7
th
 draw) 

~ Softball 9 – 10 year olds: July 7 – July 11 at Lake Spokane (WPLL has 3rd draw) 
~ Softball Majors: July 7 – July 11 at Lake Spokane (WPLL has 1

st
 draw) 

 
Opening Day Ceremonies Jobs: 
~ Adam Smith passed out the brochures for Board Members to Review 
~ Jobs were assigned and members volunteered for jobs 
~ Michelle Witt, Dawn Schaefer and John McCallum will check in coaches. 
 

Other News: 
~ Rob reported about an illegal pitcher incident at the Major League level. 
~ The Board discussed the issue and determined that Rob Beamer will talk to the coach about the infraction,  
   and let the coach know that if it happens again, there will be a suspension, and if it happens a third time,  
   they may be possibly expelled. 
~ Tricia Dormaier wanted to remind everyone that only players and coaches are allowed in the dugouts during  
   a game. Also helmets must be worn when catching for pitching warm-up. 
 

Next Meeting will be Determined at a later date 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM  
 
Respectfully Submitted by Patrick Perez 


